





Congratulations!
from the Provost.

KAPT"OLANI COMMUNITY COLLEGE - UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII

Office of the Provost

December 1, 1993

Dear Nursing Students:

Congratulations! We recognize your achievement in a program which de-
mands a tremendous amount of teaming in a very short time. We acknowl-
edge you with respect

and pride.

You serve as an integral part of a caring profession which provides a great
service to humanity. The advancement in medicine has added additional
challenges to the nursing discipline creating and increasing the need for
complex technical skills and critical thinking. You deserve praise for com-
pleting this challenging program. Once again, we congratulate you and wish
you a successful and meaningful career.

Sincerely,

John Morton
Provost
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